
 

 

Friday 24th September 2021 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you are all well and safe. This has been a great week at Leopold Primary School. 
 
My focus this week has been humanities and I have observed history lessons across the 
school.  Mrs Garland our history lead observed with me, together with the head of schools. 
 
If you haven’t already done so, please take your children to the library and withdraw books on 
their history topic. This will improve their knowledge in the specific areas they are studying. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have also finished our letters to Boris about climate change. I’m sure you agree this is a 
very serious issue for all young people so all children read books about looking after the 
environment and regardless of age, all children were taught to write persuasive letters. We 
are now in the process of choosing the best letters which will be sent to Boris and hopefully 
we will get a response. 

 



 

 

 
 
 
Some children have really shown out to me. These are my superstars: 
 

 
 
 
Moving forward this is the last newsletter you will receive as next Friday we go live on social 
media. 
 
If you haven’t already please sign a permission for your child to be on social media. You 
should be receiving links daily regarding this issue. 
https://forms.gle/UANzRJNGU4TEoHkCA 
 
Have a lovely weekend – see you on Monday 
 
Miss Rachel Mollett 
Executive Headteacher 
Leopold Primary School 
 

https://forms.gle/UANzRJNGU4TEoHkCA

